
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

February 20, 2022 

 

Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Patrick Springer 
 

Scripture Reading 
 Psalm 104 

(v. 1-2, 10-15, 24, 27-34) 

 
 

Song Leader 

Jon Ewing 
 

#388 
 

#685 

 

Prayer 

Devin Carroll 
 

#238 (v.1,3,4) 
 

#226 (v.1,3) 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Travis Morrison 
 

#669  
 

Contribution 

Travis Morrison 
 

#516                                

(all verses-then chorus) 

 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#975 (repeat) 

 

Prayer 

Barney Crawford 

 
 

This Week 

 In our Sunday morning meeting this week, we’re 
considering another of the most wonderful passages in the Bible.  
It speaks to one of our most persistent questions, too.  What 
happens when word of Jesus and the resurrection enters an 
environment of intellectual superiority and secular idolatry?  The 
longings of the soul don’t go away, and, as we’ll see, the Lord’s 
people have answers for them. 

 As you know, we’re in the process of adding deacons to 
assist us in “welcoming, serving, and growing in Jesus.”  Both 
weather and illness has interfered with our three-part Wednesday 
evening series.  The points we tried to make this past week are:  1) 
the Lord has given us a description of those who can serve well in 
this role; 2) it pictures normal and healthy followers of Christ, not 
extraordinary and rare individuals; and 3) a congregation is 
obligated to evaluate by this standard, which requires goodwill, 
thought and communication.  If you missed it, you can access the 
class through our website.  If the weather turns out to be bad 
again this time, we’ll let you know about the timing of the next 
one. 

 Some of you who are newer may know the tasks for which 
our present deacons have been responsible.  Mike Thurlkill 
assigns those who will serve in various ways when we assemble.  
Aaron Morrison makes the plans for our community service 
projects.  Tom Davis is responsible for our children’s Bible 
classes.  Jim Elliff has tended to deposits and other financial 
matters.  Tim Buckner task has been to see that the grounds 
around our building are kept up.  We appreciate every way in 
which they have served and are serving.  We also want to give 
them help, and to find servants for other needs and opportunities 
we have. 

 Our youth group has made a trip to YOU at Conway, AR this 
weekend.  It’s been an encouraging event for our group for 
several years.  It got interrupted by the virus episode, and it’s 
being done a little different this time, but we’re glad they’re at 
least getting to do it.  Thanks to our young men and women for 
their interest, and for our parents who are helping with the trip. 

      --Bill   



THIS WEEK… 

 

 Sunday evening we meet at 5 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 
February 24th at 10:30 a.m.  Jon Ewing will 
be teaching THE GIFT OF THE HOLY 
SPIRIT, lesson 6, God the Son, His Birth 
and Baptism. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 a.m. and Card 
Makers at 9:30 am.   

For The Record 
February 13th 

 

Bible Study:                  218 
Morning:            281 
Evening:              115 
Wednesday (2-16)         118 
Contribution:          $10,191 
Weekly Avg.          $12,541 

 We are 
honored that you joined us 
today.  We hope you will be 

blessed by your time with us.  
We have a nursery with a 

nursing mother’s room and a         
cry/training room for your 

convenience if you have 
small children.  Please click 
on the QR code on the front 

of the bulletin to leave a 
record of your attendance.  

We hope you can stay around 
for a few minutes so we have 
the opportunity to meet you. 

WORKS WE SUPPORT 

Joey & Tammy Treat,  
Northern Marianna Islands 

(They live in Guam.) 
 

Steven Ashcraft,  
West Africa Mission 

 

Voice of Truth International 
 

Charles Renfro,  
Latin American Missions 

 

Churches of Christ  
Disaster Relief 

 

Fair Haven  
Children’s Home 

 

“In Search of the Lord’s Way” 
7 AM Sundays KOLR TV 10 

 

“KNOW YOUR BIBLE” 

 

Feeding the Homeless/
Underprivileged 

 

February 27th 
 

Sign up sheets are on the 
information desk. 

 

There are still several food items needed            
and  opportunities to help serve. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Ladies who Brunch               
*IN HATS*  

 

February 26, 2022                          

9am - 11am 
 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP 

Nothing to bring except yourself! 

In order to have enough food and drinks; 
 

PLEASE SIGN THE LIST AT THE 
INFORMATION DESK 

Samantha York no update today. 
  

Dennis Smith is doing well and 

will be discharged today, Friday. 
 

Lee Elliff (Jim & Johnnie’s son) is having a 

hard time getting over COVID.  

  

 Continued prayers for health: 

Kim Maples, Beverly McCormick,  Jim 

& Ruth Reaves,  Carl & Yvonne Tindall,  

Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  Carolyn 

Young,  John Mahon,  Ruth Raines,  

Scheryl Larimore,  Karen Duncan,  

Alice Daniels,  Roger Hyder (Debra Davis’ 

brother),  Marge Langston (Virginia Hayter’s 

mom),  Gerry Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),  

Meshell Fox (Coyeatte Ewing’s sister),    

David High (Lucile’s son),  Vicky Thomas 

(Tommy & Betty Grabber’s niece),  Bobby 

McFarland (Bill’s brother),  Wanda Lou 

Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  Beverly 

Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  Sherrie 

Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),   Linda (Sue 

Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Orvilla Blackburn,  

Ethan (The Hannah’s nephew),  John 

Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s brother),  Bonnie 

Cole (Kerry Cole’s mother),  Steve Barnet 

(Kerry Cole’s brother-in-law) 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

2-24  Kenny & Debra Davis - 49 years 
2-27  Bob & Betty Stockstill - 68 years 
2-28  Clinton & Betty Holden - 64 years 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes,                  
Pat Blackburn, Ron Bower             

Mary Bratcher                     
Don Essex,  Wanda Frost                   

Betty Grabber,  Doris Iorg  
Hazel McDonald 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney  
Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 
Doris Tobler 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze                     
Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan,                    
Sandra Pingenot           

Nancy Snider 

 

2-21 Charlie Cruse 

2-21 Laurel Pendergraft 

2-22 Trevor Kraus 

2-22 Aiden Schwartz 

2-24 Britton Keener 

2-26 Olivia Brumfield 

2-26 McKenzi Murphy 

3-01 Devin Carroll 

3-05 Bill While 

3-05 David White 

3-05 Ethan Bowling 

We extend our 

sympathy to Jerry 

& Carolyn Young 

in the loss of 

Carolyn’s brother 

who passed away 

last week. 

Looking for a book?  
Check out the 

church’s library. 
You might just find 

it there. 

In the same way, let your light shine before 
others, so that they may see your             

good works and give glory                                       
to your Father who is in heaven.  

Matthew 5:16 

The YFC and Youth Group 

will be singing outside at 

either a nursing home or at                                   

some of our shut-in members homes.                                                        

March 6th from 11:15 to 12:00 

Youth Led  

Service  

March 20th at 5pm 

The theme is: 

Growing in Jesus 

Spring is Coming! 


